
ROTARYthank you, Rotary!
Thank you, Rotary Club of HEB, for your approval and coordination in the 
donation of $3,000 from Lauren’s scholarship funds! We built a new storage 
shed for our horn and bone workshop which allows to have better inventory 
procedures to reduce waste, bought two new staff computers, and bought a 
dust extraction machine for the horn and bone workshop!  
 
We are so grateful!  
 
Love, Akola Project Uganda 
 



Horn Store Build in progress! 









Sam, our Legal and Compliance Manager, enjoying his new laptop! 





Wilson, our Production Manager for the Horn and Bone Workshop, 
beginning to sort and organize raw horn for storage in the new storage shed 







 

THANK YOU AGAIN!! 


